
 

IMMIGRATION UPDATE
©
 

November 28, 2012 

 

 
 

 

Prepared by FosterQuan, LLP 

© FosterQuan, LLP 2012 

p a g e  1 of  1 

 

 
CANADIAN IMMIGRANT INVESTOR PROGRAM REMAINS  

TEMPORARILY CLOSED TO NEW APPLICATIONS  
  
On July 1, 2012, Citizenship and Immigration Canada (CIC) imposed a moratorium on the Federal 

Immigrant Investor Program (FIIP) to reduce the existing large inventory of applications while the 
program is reviewed. This pause on new applications will continue until further notice from CIC. 

  
The temporary closure of the Canadian Investor program may impact U.S. investor programs by 

diverting willing investors to the U.S. market. The U.S. EB-5 Immigrant Investor Program was designed to 
stimulate the U.S. economy through job creation and capital investment by foreign investors and 
remains in effect. For additional information concerning the U.S. Immigrant Investor Program, or to 
schedule a consultation regarding potential visa options for investors, contact your FosterQuan 
immigration attorney.  

  

FosterQuan will continue to monitor global immigration regulations and procedures and will 
provide additional information in future Immigration Updates©, and on our firm’s website at 
www.fosterquan.com. 
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